
Looking Back 
Memories of Past Events  

Volume 4 2020 is a Special Themed Edition Of The Borderline! 

COVID 19 has had a huge impact on our lives. Prior to this pandemic, playing/showing with our dogs was a beloved 
activity and provided a welcome relief from every day stressors.  Unfortunately, those activities have been severely 

restricted: Our Specialty has been cancelled, Montgomery has been cancelled, and our guess is the National 
Championships will be cancelled. Even on the rare occassion when performance events have occurred this year, 

attendance has been limited whilst there is an underlying anxiety about remaining safe and healthy. 
It’s been tough year for everyone. 

In an attempt to alleviate the loss of all our fun with our dogs, and share with one another our lives with our BTs, The 
Editorial Committee has decided to put together this Special Edition. 

We are hoping that this edition becomes a special reflection from all our members, over the years; and that these 
memories will bring some joy in summary of 2020. 

SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS 
ALL images MUST BE IN jpeg form to jacklisa13@gmail.com  Scans/COPIES WILL NOT BE ACCEPETED. 

DEADLINE: October 15th 
There will be no deviation from this date as there may be over 600 submissions that we need to put 

together, which will take a tremendous amount of time. 

Special  
Rate for Ads  

  this edition only 

Any member can submit an AD  
 You can use any  

meaningful memory of  
your choice for this Ad.  

Please feel free to be creative.

Special  
One Photo - One Line 

EVERY  
INDIVIDUAL or HOUSEHOLD 

membership is invited to submit  

ONE PHOTOGRAPH 
of a memory/event of their choosing that 
has special meaning to them. With that 

photo, the member/household can submit  

ONE SENTENCE 
 It can be the name of the Dog, the event, 

whatever you want but we are limiting copy 
for editorial reasons. 

$50

mailto:jacklisa13@gmail.com

